
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

           
 

Dear Parents,                                                                      4th September 2019 

 

We welcome you back to the start of our 2019-2020 school year. We hope that you have all enjoyed a 

relaxing Summer break. 

The children and staff have returned refreshed and enthusiastic about the many engaging lessons, 

activities and events that we have planned. 

Some of the key events for this term are listed below but please do remember to review our school 

website regularly for updates – events are listed on the calendar page. In addition to this we will 

continue to send a ‘week ahead’ email on Fridays which will update you on the activities and events for 

your child’s year group. 

 

13/9/19 – 8.15am Bike-it, Walk-it, Scoot-it Breakfast event  

16/9/19 – Autumn Term extra-curricular clubs begin 

17/9/19 – 9.15am Phonic Workshop for Year 1 Parents 

23/9/19 – AM - 11+ Assessments Y6; PM -Y6 Swimming Week 1 

25/9/19 – 9.15am Phonics Workshop for F2 Parents 

27/9/19 – 2.30pm MacMillan Coffee afternoon & Cake Sale 

30/9/19 – PM - Y6 Swimming Week 2 

7/10/19 – Southport Eco Centre – Year 6 

15/10/19 & 16/10/19 – Parents Evening 

17/10/19 – Individual Pupil Photographs 

 

We look forward to working with you over the forthcoming weeks and months. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 
 


